
I strongly reject against the plan for Enfield council to build a crematorium in Firs Farm. We 
do not have much green space and you are taking it away and ruining our community in a 
time where we need to stick together. 

Remove all reference to Firs Farm wetlands from policy SP CL4 as soon as possible.

I am a local resident and I have grown up in the local area as well as raising my own children 
in the area. The green space means a lot to everyone’s health and well being. 

Again Enfield Council you have let the communities down as you are more concerned about 
putting money in your pockets, which in recent acts is no surprise. ABSOLUTELY 
DISGUSTING!!! 
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